
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1. Receive this report for information; and 

2. Authorize forwarding this report to City Council, through the Executive Committee, for 
information purposes. 


